Dear Gideon,

| think the position is that we, the West Hill Court Residents Group, which reports to the
Management Committee which manages the company Spiraline on behalf of the WHC
freeholders, would maintain our objection to the first proposal put forward to Camden but do not
oppose the revised plans as set out in the latest submission.

Basically we would continue to object to the sheet pile wall continuing along our boundary but
accept the change to a sleeper wall which will not involve as much disruption. | hope this is clear?
Regards,

Muriel

Sent from my iPad
Muriel Mitcheson Brown
16, West Hill Court,
Millfield Lane

London, N6 6JJ







